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In Corpore Loredana Polezzi 2007 Collects essays devoted to the critical
exploration of the presence and impact of bodies in contemporary Italian
cultural production, and in the light of developments in thinking about bodies
and their locations within cultures. This book includes essays that assume a
plurality of conceptions of culture and of the body.
The First World War from Tripoli to Addis Ababa (1911-1924) Silvia Bruzzi
2018-10-08 For a long time now it has been common understanding that Africa
played only a marginal role in the First World War. Its reduced theatre of
operations appeared irrelevant to the strategic balance of the major powers.
This volume is a contribution to the growing body of historical literature that
explores the global and social history of the First World War. It questions the
supposedly marginal role of Africa during the Great War with a special focus on
Northeast Africa. In fact, between 1911 and 1924 a series of influential
political and social upheavals took place in the vast expanse between Tripoli
and Addis Ababa. The First World War was to profoundly change the local balance
of power. This volume consists of fifteen chapters divided into three sections.
The essays examine the social, political and operational course of the war and
assess its consequences in a region straddling Africa and the Middle East. The
relationship between local events and global processes is explored, together
with the regional protagonists and their agency. Contrary to the myth still
prevailing, the First World War did have both immediate and long-term effects
on the region. This book highlights some of the significant aspects associated
with it.
The Colonial Legacy in Somalia Paolo Tripodi 1999-08-02 The Colonial Legacy in
Somalia is an investigation into the relationship between Rome and Mogadishu,
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from the period of colonial administration to the recent dramatic events of
Operation Restore Hope. It defines the first Italian incursions in the Horn of
Africa, the history of the expansionist plans of an imperial late comer, such
as Italy, and explores the decade of the Trusteeship Administration from
1950-1960 when Italy tried to introduce a new state system in Mogadishu: It
analyzes the events of the 1970s and 1980s when Siad Barre's regime, in spite
of his repressive and violent attitude, enjoyed strong support from the former
colonial power. The book demonstrates a love-hate relationship between Rome and
Mogadishu in the colonial and postcolonial period and examines the consequences
of this interaction.
Images of Colonialism and Decolonisation in the Italian Media Paolo Bertella
Farnetti 2017-11-06 The twentieth century saw a proliferation of media
discourses on colonialism and, later, decolonisation. Newspapers, periodicals,
films, radio and TV broadcasts contributed to the construction of the image of
the African “Other” across the colonial world. In recent years, a growing body
of literature has explored the role of these media in many colonial societies.
As regards the Italian context, however, although several works have been
published about the links between colonial culture and national identity, none
have addressed the specific role of the media and their impact on collective
memory (or lack thereof). This book fills that gap, providing a review of
images and themes that have surfaced and resurfaced over time. The volume is
divided into two sections, each organised around an underlying theme: while the
first deals with visual memory and images from the cinema, radio, television
and new media, the second addresses the role of the printed press, graphic
novels and comics, photography and trading cards.
The Habsburg Mediterranean 1500-1800 Stefan Hanß 2021-10-07 This volume
presents the Mediterranean as a crucial part of the social and cultural fabric
of the early modern Habsburg world. The sea was a stage on which Habsburg
history was made and unmade. The Habsburg Mediterranean was a space where
constant changes and exchanges took place, touching hierarchies, powerrelationships, commerce and the everyday actions of people. The cases in point
focus on the significance of the Mediterranean as a site of transporting ideas,
people, plants, animals and objects. These flows drew the Iberian and Central
European branches of the Habsburg dynasty into overlapping, mutually
interactive and at times competing relations.
Italy Revisited Mary Melfi 2009 Taking an unconventional approach to
autobiographical writing, this work serves as a double memoir, told in dialogue
between a mother and a daughter. The conversation takes place in a medieval
town high up in the Italian mountains, as the author, a Canadian writer, draws
out her mother's childhood memories of life in southern Italy at the beginning
of the 20th century. As they re-create that vanished world, the pair also finds
greater understanding of the tumultuous relationships that sometimes exist
between immigrant mothers and their children.
Across the Sahara Klaus Braun 2020-08-14 This open access book provides a
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multi-perspective approach to the caravan trade in the Sahara during the 19th
century. Based on travelogues from European travelers, recently found Arab
sources, historical maps and results from several expeditions, the book gives
an overview of the historical periods of the caravan trade as well as detailed
information about the infrastructure which was necessary to establish those
trade networks. Included are a variety of unique historical and recent maps as
well as remote sensing images of the important trade routes and the
corresponding historic oases. To give a deeper understanding of how those
trading networks work, aspects such as culturally influenced concepts of
spatial orientation are discussed. The book aims to be a useful reference for
the caravan trade in the Sahara, that can be recommended both to students and
to specialists and researchers in the field of Geography, History and African
Studies.
Libya in Western Foreign Policies, 1911–2011 Saskia Van Genugten 2016-05-18
Libya has a short, volatile history. Foreigners played a significant role in
shaping Libya’s institutions and policies, and this book explores longer term
trends in the relations between Libya and the West, placing current
developments in their historical context. Throughout history, the globe’s most
powerful actors have regarded Libya as an outlier state of little significance.
Libya belonged neither here nor there and never fell under the full protection
of any significant global or regional powerhouse. Libya’s weak national
identity, its weak institutions and its peripheral position have made it
vulnerable to external influences and interventions. As a result, Libya
repeatedly falls prey to foreign powers wanting to flex their muscles. As this
book narrates, this was the case in 1911, in 2011 and several times in between.
Slaves on Horses Patricia Crone 2003-10-30 An explanation of the Muslim
phenomenon of slave soldiers, concentrating on the period AD 650-850.
The Migration of Power and North-South Inequalities E. Paoletti 2010-11-17 This
book examines negotiations on migration in the Mediterranean. It argues that
migration is a bargaining chip which countries in the South use to increase
their leverage versus their counterparts in the North. This proposition opens
up new understandings reframing relations of inequalities among states.
Historical Dictionary of Somalia Mohamed Haji Mukhtar 2003-02-25 The volume
will cover all aspects of Somalia, providing useful information about the
country in a comprehensive manner. The book also reflects on the contributions
of the Somali sources on history and culture. Arabic sources and other nonEnglish colonial sources of great importance to the subject are also
highlighted. A vital addition to reference collections supporting undergraduate
and graduate programs on Africa and the Middle East, international relations,
and economics_and a useful fact-filled compendium for governement and public
libraries, NGO's, and other special libraries as well.
The State in North Africa Luis Martinez 2020-02-15 Ever since independence,
revolts and riots in North Africa have structured relations between society and
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the state. While the state has always managed to restore order, the unexpected
outbreak of the Arab Spring revolts has presented a real challenge to state
stability. Taking a long-term historical perspective, this book analyses how
public authorities have implemented policies to manage the Maghreb's restive
societies, viewed at first as 'retrograde' and then as 'radicalised'. National
cohesion has been a major concern for post-colonial leaders who aim to build
strong states capable of controlling the population. Historically, North
African nations found colonial oppression to be the very bond that united them,
but what continues to hold these communities and nation-states together after
independence? If public interest is not at the heart of the state's actions,
how can national loyalties be maintained? Luis Martinez analyses how states
approach these questions, showing that the fight against jihadist groups both
helps to reconstruct essential ties of state belonging and also promotes the
development of a border control policy. He highlights the challenges posed by
fragile political communities and weak state instruments, and the response of
leaders striving to build peaceful pluralistic nations in North Africa.
The Mohammedan Dynasties: Chronological and Genealogical Tables with Historical
Introductions Stanley Lane-Poole 1894
The Fall of the House of Savoy Robert Katz 1971 "Robert Katz surveys the entire
history of the dynasty, concentrating especially on the forty-six year reign of
Victor Emmanuel III...Katz give a full account of the uninspired reign of the
pathetic little king, a reign which left a power vacuum that encouraged rule by
parliamentary dictatorship. He draws a fascinating picture of the complex
relationship between Victor Emmanuel and Mussolini and shows how this
relationship was largely responsible for Italy's destiny in World War II.
Finally, he probes the many reasons for the ultimate downfall of the House of
Savoy -- the political climate, the personalities, the unwillingness of the
Savoys to lead or govern. His spellbinding story mounts in steady crescendo to
its tragic climax with the flight of the royal family from the Germans
following Italy's surrender to the Allies." -- Book jacket.
The Economies of Hellenistic Societies, Third to First Centuries BC Zosia
Archibald 2011-06-09 This selection of essays by key names in the field of
ancient economies in the 'Hellenistic' age (c.330-30BCE), provides essential
reading for anyone interested in the evolutionary building blocks of economic
history in the eastern Mediterranean and neighbouring regions. Case studies
look at management and institutions; human mobility and natural resources; the
role of different agents - temples and cities, as well as rulers - in enhancing
resources and circulating wealth; the levers exerted by monopolies and by
disparate status groups, including slaves. An introductory essay summarizes the
operational elements that drove the engines of these economies.
The History of al-Tabari Vol. 21 Muhammad ibn Yarir al- Tabari 1990-03-16
Volume XXI of the History of al-Tabari (from the second part of 66/685 to
73/693) covers the resolution of "the Second Civil War." This conflict, which
has broken out in 64/683 after the death of the Umayyad caliph Yazid I,
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involved the rival claims of the Umayyads (centered in Syria) and the Zubayrids
(centered in the Hijaz), each of whom claimed the caliphal title, Commander of
the Faithful. Both parties contented for control of Iraq, which was also the
setting for al-Mukhtar's Schi'ite uprising in al-Kufah during 66/685 and
67/686. Kharijite groups were active in south-western Iran and central Arabia,
even threatening the heavily settled lands of Iraq. By the end of 73/692, the
Umayyad regime in Damascus, led by Abd-al-Malik, had extinguished the rival
caliphate of Ibn al-Zubayr and had reestablished a single, more or less
universally acknowledged political authority for the Islamic community. AlTabari's account of these years is drawn from such earlier historians as Abu
Mikhnaf, al-Mada'ini, and al-Waqidi and includes eyewitness accounts,
quotations from poems, and texts of sermons. Notable episodes include alMukhtar's slaying of those who had been involved in the death of al-Husayn at
Karbala, the death of al-Mukhtar at the hands of Mus'ab b. al-Zubayr, the
revolt of Amr b. Sa'id in Damascus, the death of Mus'ab at the Battle of Dayr
al-Jathaliq, and al-Hajjaj's siege and conquest of Mecca on behalf of Abd-alMalik. There are excursuses on the chair that al-Mukhtar venerated as a relic
of Ali, the biography of the colorful brigand Ubaydallah b. al-Hurr, and the
development of the secretarial office in Islam. The translation has been fully
annotated. Parallels in the works of Ibn Sa'd, al-Baladhuri, and the KitabalAghani have been indicated in the notes where these accounts supplement or
diverge from that of al-Tabari.
The Sanusi of Cyrenaica E E (Edward Evan) Evans-Pritchard 2021-09-09 This work
has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain
in the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual
or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience,
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface.
We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
The Making of Modern Libya Ali Abdullatif Ahmida 2011-03-23 Second edition of
the provocative study analyzing the social, cultural, and historical roots of
modern Libya.
Moderns Abroad Mia Fuller 2007-01-24 This volume studies the architecture and
urbanism of modern-era Italian colonialism (1869-1943) as it sought to build
colonies in North and East Africa and the eastern Mediterranean. Mia Fuller
follows, not only the design of the physical architecture, but also the
development of colonial design theory, based on the assumptions made about the
colonized, and also the application of modernist theory to both Italian
architecture and that of its colonies. Moderns Abroad is the first book to
present an overview of Italian colonial architecture and city planning. In
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chronicling Italian architects' attempts to define a distinctly Italian
colonial architecture that would set Italy apart from Britain and France, it
provides a uniquely comparative study of Italian colonialism and architecture
that will be of interest to specialists in modern architecture, colonial
studies, and Italian studies alike.
Libya and the United States, Two Centuries of Strife Ronald Bruce St John
2013-03-26 Diplomatic relations between the United States and Libya have rarely
followed a smooth path. Washington has repeatedly tried and failed to mediate
lasting solutions, to prevent recurrent crises, and to secure its own national
interests in a region of increasing importance to the United States. Libya and
the United States, Two Centuries of Strife provides a unique and up-to-date
analysis of U.S.-Libyan relations, assessing within the framework of
conventional historical narrative the interaction of the governments and
peoples of Libya and the United States over the past two centuries. Drawing on
a wide range of new and unfamiliar material, Ronald Bruce St John, an expert
with over thirty years of experience in international relations, charts the
instances of ignorance, misunderstanding, treachery, and suffering on both
sides that have shaped and limited commercial and diplomatic intercourse. St
John argues that Cold War strategies resulted in a paradoxical and ambiguous
U.S. policy toward Libya during the Idris regime of the 1960s, strategies that
contributed to the bankruptcy of that monarchy. Following the Libyan
revolution, the U.S. wrongly believed Qaddafi would become an ally in support
of U.S. policy to keep Soviet influence and communism out of the region; his
failure to do so marked the beginning of an era of political tension and mutual
distrust. Libya and the United States, Two Centuries of Strife documents how
long-standing policy differences over the Palestinian issue and such terrorist
acts as the destruction of the U.S. embassy in Tripoli and the Pan Am explosion
over Lockerbie in 1988 resulted in a sharp deterioration of relations. St John
contends that the ensuing demonization of Libya and the U.S. policy of
confrontation, which has spanned successive administrations in Washington, have
ironically often not served American interests in the region but, rather, have
facilitated Qaddafi's survival.
The Itinerary of Benjamin of Tudela Benjamin (of Tudela) 1907
Travels in Central Asia Ármin Vámbéry 1865
Psychosocial Experiences of African Migrants in Six European Countries Erhabor
Idemudia 2020-07-28 This open access book provides an empirical account of the
psychological and social experiences of 3500 African migrants to 6 European
countries: Germany, Spain, Italy, The Netherlands, France, and the UK. It
discusses the psychosocial motivations for migration from Africa, who migrates
where, and stressful pre- and post-migration factors affecting the social and
psychological wellbeing of migrants. The book also includes a detailed
exploration of posttraumatic stress disorder (PTSD) and posttraumatic stress
symptoms (PTSS) among African migrants. Addressing and offering solutions to
pre- and post-migration problems in Africa and Europe as well as the problems
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associated with the perilous journeys involved, this unique study is a mustread for anyone interested in cross-cultural psychology and social science, and
particularly in migration and mental health.
The Origins of the Libyan Nation Anna Baldinetti 2014-05-12 Libya is a typical
example of a colonial or external creation. This book addresses the emergence
and construction of nation and nationalism, particularly among Libyan exiles in
the Mediterranean region. It charts the rise of nationalism from the colonial
era and shows how it developed through an external Libyan diaspora and the
influence of Arab nationalism. From 1911, following the Italian occupation, the
first nucleus of Libyan nationalism formed through the activities of Libyan
exiles. Through experiences undergone during periods of exile, new structures
of loyalty and solidarity were formed. The new and emerging social groups were
largely responsible for creating the associations that ultimately led to the
formation of political parties at the eve of independence. Exploring the
influence of colonial rule and external factors on the creation of the state
and national identity, this critical study not only provides a clear outline of
how Libya was shaped through its borders and boundaries but also underlines the
strong influence that Eastern Arab nationalism had on Libyan nationalism. An
important contribution to history of Libya and nationalism, this work will be
of interest to all scholars of African and Middle Eastern history.
The Secret of the Sahara Rosita Forbes 1921
"Vincere!" Federica Saini Fasanotti 2020-01-15 Based on ten years of study in
the Italian archives and on the ground, “Vincere” examines a little-known
topic: the counterinsurgency operations carried out by the Italian Royal Army
in Libya and Ethiopia from 1922 to 1941. Italian forces faced local populations
while conducting counterinsurgency (COIN) operations in what was, for them, a
new theater of war. In Libya, the rebellion was quelled in the space of ten
years, at an admittedly high price for the regional forces. In Ethiopia, where
COIN operations were interrupted by World War II, the available data suggests
that military actions, accompanied by a more responsible policy toward the
population, would have eventually defeated the insurgency. The use of air power
in Ethiopia made a huge difference, and its lessons were learned long before
the French experience in Algeria. The Italians waged counterinsurgency
operations over 20 years in two geographically separate theaters, and in two
very different operational environments. Much can be learned from these
different experiences.
The Horn of Africa and Italy Simone Brioni 2018-06-25 This multidisciplinary
volume analyses key cultural themes in colonial, postcolonial and transnational
encounters between Italy and its former colonies in the Horn of Africa, with
essays by experts in comparative literature, cultural studies, history,
migration studies, political philosophy and postcolonial theory.
Forgotten Voices Ali Abdullatif Ahmida 2013-05-13 First Published in 2005.
Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
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Libya Ruth First 1975
Genocide in Libya Ali Abdullatif Ahmida 2020-08-06 This original research on
the forgotten Libyan genocide specifically recovers the hidden history of the
fascist Italian concentration camps (1929–1934) through the oral testimonies of
Libyan survivors. This book links the Libyan genocide through cross-cultural
and comparative readings to the colonial roots of the Holocaust and genocide
studies. Between 1929 and 1934, thousands of Libyans lost their lives, directly
murdered and victim to Italian deportations and internments. They were forcibly
removed from their homes, marched across vast tracks of deserts and mountains,
and confined behind barbed wire in 16 concentration camps. It is a story that
Libyans have recorded in their Arabic oral history and narratives while
remaining hidden and unexplored in a systematic fashion, and never in the
manner that has allowed us to comprehend and begin to understand the extent of
their existence. Based on the survivors’ testimonies, which took over ten years
of fieldwork and research to document, this new and original history of the
genocide is a key resource for readers interested in genocide and Holocaust
studies, colonial and postcolonial studies, and African and Middle Eastern
studies.
Italian Colonialism R. Ben-Ghiat 2016-04-30 Italian Colonialism is a pioneering
anthology of texts by scholars from seven countries who represent the best of
classical and newer approaches to the study of Italian colonization. Essays on
the political, economic, and military aspects of Italian colonialism are
featured alongside works that reflect the insights of anthropology, race and
gender studies, film, architecture, and oral and cultural history. The volume
includes many essays by Italian and African scholars that have never been
translated into English. It is a unique resource that offers students and
scholars a comprehensive view of the field.
Omar Al-Mukhtar Enzo Santarelli 1986
Contemporary Art from the Islamic World Wijdan Ali 1989
Empire's Mobius Strip Stephanie Malia Hom 2019-09-15 Italy's current crisis of
Mediterranean migration and detention has its roots in early twentieth century
imperial ambitions. Empire's Mobius Strip investigates how mobile populations
were perceived to be major threats to Italian colonization, and how the state's
historical mechanisms of control have resurfaced, with greater force, in
today's refugee crisis. What is at stake in Empire's Mobius Strip is a deeper
understanding of the forces driving those who move by choice and those who are
moved. Stephanie Malia Hom focuses on Libya, considered Italy's most valuable
colony, both politically and economically. Often perceived as the least of the
great powers, Italian imperialism has been framed as something of "colonialism
lite." But Italian colonizers carried out genocide between 1929–33, targeting
nomadic Bedouin and marching almost 100,000 of them across the desert,
incarcerating them in camps where more than half who entered died, simply
because the Italians considered their way of life suspect. There are uncanny
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echoes with the situation of the Roma and migrants today. Hom explores three
sites, in novella-like essays, where Italy's colonial past touches down in the
present: the island, the camp, and the village. Empire's Mobius Strip brings
into relief Italy's shifting constellations of mobility and empire, giving them
space to surface, submerge, stretch out across time, and fold back on
themselves like a Mobius strip. It deftly shows that mobility forges lasting
connections between colonial imperialism and neoliberal empire, establishing
Italy as a key site for the study of imperial formations in Europe and the
Mediterranean.
A History of World Egyptology Andrew Bednarski 2020-11-30 A History of
Egyptology is a ground-breaking reference work that traces the study of ancient
Egypt. Spanning 150 years and global in purview, it enlarges our understanding
of how and why people have looked, and continue to look, into humankind's
distant past through the lens of the enduring allure of ancient Egypt. Written
by an international team of scholars, the volume investigates how territories
around the world have engaged with and have been inspired by Egyptology, and
how that engagement has evolved over time. Each chapter presents a specific
territory from an institutional and national perspective, while examining a
range of transnational links as well. The volume thus touches on multiple
strands of scholarship, embracing not only Egyptology, but also social history,
the history of science and reception studies. It will appeal to amateurs and
professionals alike.
The Passion of Max Von Oppenheim Lionel Gossman 2013-01 Born into a prominent
German Jewish banking family, Baron Max von Oppenheim (1860-1946) was a keen
amateur archaeologist and ethnologist. His discovery and excavation of Tell
Halaf in Syria marked an important contribution to knowledge of the ancient
Middle East, while his massive study of the Bedouins is still consulted by
scholars today. He was also an ardent German patriot, eager to support his
country's pursuit of its "place in the sun." Excluded by his part-Jewish
ancestry from the regular diplomatic service, Oppenheim earned a reputation as
"the Kaiser's spy" because of his intriguing against the British in Cairo, as
well as his plan, at the start of the First World War, to incite Muslims under
British, French and Russian rule to a jihad against the colonial powers. After
1933, despite being half-Jewish according to the Nuremberg Laws, Oppenheim was
not persecuted by the Nazis. In fact, he placed his knowledge of the Middle
East and his connections with Muslim leaders at the service of the regime.
Ranging widely over many fields - from war studies to archaeology and banking
history - 'The Passion of Max von Oppenheim' tells the gripping and at times
unsettling story of one part-Jewish man's passion for his country in the face
of persistent and, in his later years, genocidal anti-Semitism.
Libya: The Struggle for Survival G L Simons 1993-05-13
Libya Lillian Craig Harris 2022-02-07 This book, first published in 1986,
provides a comprehensive look at the social, cultural, political and economic
forces that shaped Libya following the 1969 revolution. Libya’s political
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system under Qadhafi’s Third Universal Theory is examined, as are the power
structures – military, tribal, economic and religious.
Utopia and Civilization in the Arab Nahda Peter Hill 2020-01-16 Examines the
'Nahda', a cultural renaissance in the Arab world, through the utopian visions
of Arab intellectuals during the nineteenth century.
Islamic Imperialism Efraim Karsh 2007-01-01 From the first Arab-Islamic Empire
of the mid-seventh century to the Ottomans, the last great Muslim empire, the
story of the Middle East has been the story of the rise and fall of universal
empires and, no less important, of imperialist dreams. So argues Efraim Karsh
in this highly provocative book. Rejecting the conventional Western
interpretation of Middle Eastern history as an offshoot of global power
politics, Karsh contends that the region's experience is the culmination of
long-existing indigenous trends, passions, and patterns of behavior, and that
foremost among these is Islam's millenarian imperial tradition. The author
explores the history of Islam's imperialism and the persistence of the Ottoman
imperialist dream that outlasted World War I to haunt Islamic and Middle
Eastern politics to the present day. September 11 can be seen as simply the
latest expression of this dream, and such attacks have little to do with U.S.
international behavior or policy in the Middle East, says Karsh. The House of
Islam's war for world mastery is traditional, indeed venerable, and it is a
quest that is far from over.
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